
 

 

Our number one priority is the health and safety of our 

students and staff. Our dedicated COVID-19 task force 

has been meeting regularly to plan for our students’ 

return for the Summer of 2020. All of our decisions are 

made in accordance with county and state Department 

of Health guidelines and will evolve as new information 

presents itself. 

OPENING OUR CAMPUS TO BOARDING STUDENTS  

● The entire campus has been deep-cleaned and our staff has been trained for effective daily cleaning.  

● All community members and visitors will undergo a comprehensive screening prior to arrival on campus.  

● Ongoing cleaning and disinfecting protocols have been updated and are aligned with current best 

practices and Centers for Disease Control and Prevention guidelines. 

● All boarders returning to campus will be required to complete a 14-day quarantine.  

● We ask that boarders return to campus with a supply of hand sanitizer, antibacterial wipes, a minimum of 

seven (7) reusable ​face masks​, and a digital thermometer if possible.  

LIFE ON CAMPUS 

● We will conduct daily temperature checks and ​symptom screening​ on all students and faculty/staff. 

● We will use county, state, and Centers for Disease Control and Prevention guidelines to establish 

occupancy limits in all campus buildings including the dining hall, athletic center, classrooms, and dorms. 

● After completing isolation, each student will be placed in a dorm, and each dorm will operate as a 

“family.” Students will not have to wear face masks while with their dorm-mates. When dorm “families” 

interact with each other, we will enforce physical distancing measures and require the use of face masks. 

● Any faculty/staff interacting with the students will do so while wearing a face mask and practicing physical 

distance. 

● Daily activities will be planned for the students on campus and will vary based on the population and level 

of disease transmission in our local community. 

● Meals will be prepared in the dining hall and students will pick them up twice daily.  

● Families will be able to visit and we will have physically distanced visiting areas arranged on campus. We 

ask that families do not bring their students off-campus. 

● We will continue to offer social-emotional support services for all students.  

HOW WE WILL RESPOND TO A POSSIBLE CASE OF COVID-19 ON CAMPUS 

● We will coordinate with county and state health officials to isolate infected Solebury community members 

according to CDC guidelines, trace contacts, and isolate and quarantine as necessary. 

● All buildings and rooms will be cleaned and disinfected. 

● If possible, the student will be sent home to isolate and quarantine. If this is not possible, we will have a 

designated on-campus location identified. If care beyond the basic management of symptoms is required, 

we will notify parents/guardians and transfer the student to our local Emergency Department. 
 

We will continue to closely monitor information and recommendations released by the Pennsylvania 

Department of Health and Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and update our plan as needed. 
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/diy-cloth-face-coverings.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html

